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Construction Engineer In Responsible Charge 
 
Subsection 101.103.9 has been added to the Construction Manual to include information 
about Construction Engineer in Responsible Charge. 
  

101.103.9 Engineer in Responsible Charge (EIRC) 
 
During the construction phase, every project must have an Engineer in Responsible 
Charge.  A project may require/need more than one EIRC.  If you are working on a 
project and are not an EIRC on the project, then you are working under at least one 
EIRC.  For more information about EIRC refer to CDOT’s Construction Engineer in 
Responsible Charge Information Document which is posted on CDOT’s External 
website at the same location as this manual.  

 
To update your printed copy of the Construction Manual, print out the following four new 
pages and replace pages 100-7 and 100-8. 
 

Section 100 pp 

7-8b.pdf
 

 
 
References: 
 
Please print a copy of this bulletin and keep it with your copy of the Construction Manual. 
 
The Construction Manual and Construction Bulletins can be found on the Design and 
Construction Project Support web page at:  
https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals. 
 

 

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals

